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LSUA PHASE 2 RETURN-TO-CAMPUS PLAN 
 
***The note below was distributed to all LSUA faculty, staff, and students 
 
To:       LSUA Campus Community 
 
Re:       Phase 2 Begins June 8 
  
Dear Faculty, Staff, & Students, 
  
Today, the Governor announced that the state will move to Phase 2 of the reopening 
plan later this week.  With this decision by the Governor, we will also begin 
implementation of Phase 2 of our Return-to-Campus Plan effective Monday, June 8. A 
copy of our Phase 2 Plan is attached.  
 
Employees who should return to campus as part of Phase 2 will be notified this week 
by their immediate supervisors.  Additionally, during Phase 2, faculty are encouraged 
to continue to work remotely; however, they can return to their offices with prior 
approval from the Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs. 
 
Please do not return to campus if you are not notified that you are a part of Phase 1 or 
2. It is important that we approach our return-to-campus plan cautiously and 
deliberately in order to reduce the risks of those working on campus. 
  
Those who will be returning to campus must maintain proper hygiene and physical 
distancing, including following hand-washing protocols and wearing a face covering in 
situations where it’s not possible to maintain appropriate physical distancing of at least 
6 feet. If you are sick, stay home. If you find out that you have been exposed to 
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COVID-19 within the past 14 days, you must stay home and notify Daniel Manuel, 
LSUA Risk Management Coordinator (daniel.manuel@lsua.edu), of your exposure. 
  
The Phase 2 plan is available on the LSUA Coronavirus webpage (click here to visit). 
More information on the additional phases will be available soon. If you have any 
question about either Phase 1 or 2, please contact Daniel Manuel. 
   
Please know that, while many of you may be ready to get back to campus, we are 
taking this return slowly and cautiously in order to protect the health and well-being of 
each of our employees. Thank you for all that you do for the health and safety of our 
campus community! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Coreil 
LSUA Chancellor 
  
 

### 
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